
Jamesburg Wrestling Summer Clinic Addendum: Parental Atendance Policy 

We at Jamesburg Wrestling are commited to providing a safe and nurturing environment for all 
par�cipants in our summer clinic. In order to ensure the well-being and op�mal learning experience for 
our young wrestlers aged 4-8, we have implemented a parental atendance policy on Wednesday 
nights.  

Parents or legal guardians must accompany their children aged 4-8 to prac�ce and be present at the 
summer clinic at all �mes on Wednesday nights. This policy is designed to ensure the safety, 
supervision, and appropriate engagement of our young wrestlers during their training sessions. 

The parental atendance policy aims to create an environment where parents can ac�vely support and 
par�cipate in their child's wrestling journey. By being present, parents can observe their child's 
progress, encourage their efforts, and provide any necessary assistance during the prac�ce sessions. 

We understand that certain circumstances may arise which prevent a parent or legal guardian from 
atending a Wednesday night prac�ce. In such cases, we kindly request that you inform the coaching 
staff in advance, and make appropriate arrangements for another responsible adult to accompany your 
child for the dura�on of the prac�ce. 

It is important to note that the parental atendance policy also serves as an opportunity for our 
coaching staff to evaluate the suitability and readiness of each young wrestler for the workouts. If a 
child is deemed unfit or unprepared to par�cipate in the training sessions, the coaching staff reserves 
the right to ask the parent or legal guardian to postpone their child's involvement un�l the following 
year. This decision will be made in the best interest of the child's safety and overall progress. 

We firmly believe that parental involvement plays a crucial role in fostering a posi�ve and suppor�ve 
atmosphere for our young wrestlers. By adhering to this policy, we can collec�vely ensure a successful 
and enjoyable experience for all par�cipants in the Jamesburg Wrestling Summer Clinic. 

Thank you for your understanding and coopera�on. Should you have any further ques�ons or concerns 
regarding this policy, please do not hesitate to contact our staff. We look forward to an exci�ng and 
rewarding summer clinic for your child! 

Sincerely, 

Jamesburg Wrestling 


